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Principal’s Report 

Semester One student reports will be emailed to parents on Tuesday (2nd July) of the last week of this term. This report summarises 

your child’s achievement, attitude, behaviour and effort. Learning area achievement indicates how your child is developing their 

knowledge, skills, understanding and values as outlined in the Western Australian Curriculum. Overall learning grades may change from 

year to year, and semester to semester, and previous achievement does not influence future achievement. It is not uncommon for     

students to move up or down on the achievement scale. As students progress through school years the knowledge and skills they are 

required to master become more difficult.  

A learning area achievement of “C” for Year 3 – 6 students and “Satisfactory” for Pre-primary to Year 2 students indicates a child is 

demonstrating satisfactory achievement of what is expected for their year level at that time. Any achievement of “D” or “Limited” and 

below indicates that your child is not achieving the expected standard. It is important that as a parent you read the comments from the 

classroom teacher as these outline what you child can do and where they can improve. If you are unsure about anything contained in 

your child’s report it is important that you organise a meeting with their teacher. 

Reports are emailed directly to the email address you have provided to the school. If your email address has changed, or if you are not 

sure we have the current one, it is important that you contact our front office staff. When you receive the reports via email you need to 

open and download/save the report within 2 weeks. After this period, you will not be able to access the email or report. 

School staff do a very good job at tracking which children need to have reports sent to more than one email address due to family      

situations or separation. However, as a school we are not always informed if sending a report to more than one email address or parent 

is required. If you need to have your child’s report sent to more than one email address and have not informed the school or unsure if 

the information we have is accurate, please contact our front office staff. 

What a great school disco we had last Friday. There were so many children in attendance, and they had a fabulous time dancing away. I 

would like to thank all those parents who took the time to attend with their children, who helped on the night, or who helped with the 

organisation. A special mention to Kaye Chapman who was instrumental in organising the event and making it such a great success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team Deanmore (Positive Behaviour Support) Launch – On the first Friday of Term 3 (26 July), the school will be holding a school      
community launch afternoon for the new student behaviour management process. The new process, which we are calling Team 
Deanmore, has been trialled during the first two terms of this year. The school will fully implement the process from the start of second 
semester. It is important that parents are aware of the process so children are supported at both school and home. Below is the outline 
of the afternoon: 

12:40pm – 1pm – A sausage sizzle lunch with the children in the undercover area run by the P&C.  

1pm – 1:20pm – Team Deanmore assembly and information session (undercover area). 

1:20pm – 2:30pm – Team Deanmore Treasure hunt. These will be will your child in classrooms and teaching areas. 

2:30pm – 3:00pm – Prize winners and giveaway and a secret end to the afternoon.  

Next week a letter will be sent home asking parents to indicate if they are able to attend the afternoon This will also assist the P&C will 
the ordering of sausages and buns. More information about the sausage sizzle will come soon. 

 

George Craig 
Principal 
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DEPUTY Principal’s REPORT 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

Deanmore Primary School is participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program. For every $10 

you spend at Woolworths, you will receive an Earn & Learn sticker. We need to collect as many 

stickers as we can between now and 25th June. Please bring your stickers to the school and place 

in the collection boxes located in the front office.  

The stickers will help the school redeem much needed equipment for our classrooms and/or     

outdoor play areas. 



 

 
Merit and Value Awards 

Congratulations! 
 
 
 

    Merit Value 

 

 Room  D1 Travis Jarosz Leila Burman   

 Room D2 Ashton Dunbar Harmony Witoko-Brown    

 Room         D3 Natalia Martins-Oliveira Benjamin McDonald  

 Room   D4 Christopher Neal Oscar Drakeford   

 Room  D5 Chloe Senatore Jake Rubens    

 

          Room    M1 Lucy Burman Levi Ord-Hume      

 Room M2 Asher Killick Sophie Drakeford    

 Room  M3 Aliyah Plint Ayrton Sedunary     

 Room  M4 Samuel Corredor Zapata Eve Alexander     

 Room         M5 Julian Birks Sophie Strophair  

 Room  M6 Indiana Hendry-McLeod Caitlyn Mulhall    

 

 Room  K1 Harlem Forster Thea Foyster   

 Room  K2 Arlo Grochowski Jaya Negus–Smith     

 Room  K3 Isla Kaminickas Cormac Brereton      

 Room  K4 Caleb Smith Anastasia Aickin    

 

 Room   G1 Noah Castel Chloe Zovi    

 Room  G2 Billie Hay Jaxon Ingram    

 Room         G3 Charlie Thomlinson Mila Bramley   

  

 Science  Alexa Hicks 

 

 Lote  Emily Griffiths 

  

 Sport                          Braxton Vaughan  

    

 

PJ DAY 
With the cold and wet days and nights, what a better way to get through the miserable weather, but come to school dressed 
up in your PJs. The Year 6 Student Councillors have organised a PJ dress up day for Wednesday, 26 June. Hopefully, the 
bright coloured PJs will lighten up a grey, gloomy day. By participating and donating a gold coin or coins, students will help 
raise money for the Year 6 students' gift to the school. What a great excuse not to change in the     morning to come to 

school.   



 

Please be aware that P & C Donations for ICT Contributions are separate to  

Deanmore Primary School .  

Please check bank details are the P & C’s account before depositing money. 

 SEMESTER 1 REPORTS 

Please advise our office staff if your email address has changed recently or you    

require a second report, also remember to download your report within the two 

weeks or it will automatically delete. 



 



 

 

Deanmore Primary School Payments 

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs  surname and what you are paying for. 

Our bank account details are: 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:              306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 

 

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the  blue boxes outside the  office. 

PLEASE PAY EXACT AMOUNT AS NO CHANGE CAN BE GIVEN. 



 

 

SciTech Incursion  

 

Payment for our SciTech Incursion is due today, if you have not yet paid can 
you please return your permission slip and money as soon as possible to  

ensure your child can participate. 

Remember if you're paying by direct deposit please use your child’s surname 
as the reference. 


